
Pretoria Street Bridge Park
Progress 2020



Prior to 2020: poor maintenance, dumping



Response: constant clean-ups - unsustainable



Decision to fence to better control access

In 2020 Trevor
Lunt led an
initiative to raise
over R80,000 to
fence the Park.
This was
completed in
November 2020.



2021: work continues on maintenance

NORA has started
a programme to
augment JCPZ
maintenance, and
to investigate
solutions to
erosion along the
river – but these
require the
financial support
of residents!


